
NOV–dEC 2017
SMA EVENTS

DATE EVENT VENUE
CME 
POINTS

WHO SHOULD ATTEND? CONTACT 

CME Activities

4 Nov 
Sat SMA Lecture 2017

Grand Copthorne 
Waterfront Hotel 
Singapore, Riverfront 
Ballroom

2 Doctors Denise 6223 1264 
denisetan@sma.org.sg

19 Nov 
Sun BCLS/CPR+AED SMA Conference Room 2 Family Medicine and  

All Specialties
Shirong 6223 1264 
cpr@sma.org.sg

17 Dec 
Sun BCLS/CPR+AED SMA Conference Room 2 Family Medicine and  

All Specialties
Shirong 6223 1264 
cpr@sma.org.sg

Non-CME Activities 

14 Dec 
Thu

SMA Members’ Appreciation 
Nite (Star Wars: The Last Jedi) GV Great World City NA SMA Members and Guests Rita 6223 1264 

rita@sma.org.sg

in private are out of touch with the  
latest advances.” 

“These extra tests done by that 
doctor are useless and unnecessary.”

Doctors are urged to refrain from 
making such remarks especially 
when they do not know the context 
of the case. These “casual remarks” 
are extremely erosive to a patient’s 
trust in the doctors being blamed, 
and it also reflects badly on the 
entire profession. Needless to say, 
trust is a critical component in 
maintaining the public’s confidence 
in the medical profession.

Patients often consult us to 
obtain our professional opinion 
about the appropriateness of 
treatment plans recommended by 
colleagues. During such second 

opinions, we may find that we 
do not agree with the suggested 
course of management previously 
recommended. When this happens, 
it is important to take extra care with 
how we communicate this to the 
patient. We can acknowledge the 
patient’s concerns, inform them that 
we do not have the full facts of the 
prior consultation and encourage 
the patient to speak to the previous 
doctor to clarify.

Collegial behaviour needs to 
be inculcated early and it is best to 
start in medical school. Our medical 
students are rigorously selected 
from the top of their cohorts and 
are inevitably products of a highly 
competitive educational environment. 
We need to “rewire” them and mould 
them from highly competitive 

individuals to cooperative team-
based doctors. One example of SMA’s 
efforts to encourage team-based 
values is the SMA-Lee Foundation 
Outstanding Teamsmanship prize that 
was jointly established in 2009 by SMA 
and Lee Foundation for graduating 
Duke-NUS students, to mark SMA’s 
50th anniversary. The award serves 
to honour five students who have 
demonstrated exemplary team values.

The importance of networking 
among students from all three 
medical schools is absolutely 
essential, and gatherings like the 
recent medical students’ convention 
should be the platform to stress 
the importance of teamwork, 
better communication and mutual 
collaboration, and encourage the 
exchange of ideas.  
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